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March 21, 1991

Secretary of the Commission
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Chief, Docketing and Services Branch

Re: Arizona Public Service Company, et al.
(Pale Verde Nuclear Generating Station,
Units 1, 2 and 3)
50~528-0LA~2, 50-529~0LA-2 and 50-530-0L2-2
(Allowable Setpoint Tolerance)

Dear Mr., Julian:

Enclosed are the original and two copies of: (1)
"Licensees’ Response To Supplemental Petition of Mitchell
Petitioners;"” (2) "Licenseeg’ Response To Scott/Bush/CREE
Supplemental and Amended Petition,” and (3) one "Notice of
Appearance of Counsel.” All are for filing in the above-
referenced proceeding which was noticed in the Federal Register
at 55 Fed. Reg. 53,220, December 27, 1990,

For the benefit of all parties, Licensees would like to
clarify an apparent typographical error in the Board's March 13,
1991 "Notice of Prehearing Conference.” The U.S. District
Courthouse is located at 230 North First Avenue.

Sincerely,

e H Nl

Alvin H. Gutterman
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